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WRITTEN QUESTION TO H.M. ATTORNEY GENERAL 
BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 13th MAY 2014 
 
 

Question 
 
“What current legislation, if any, exists to prevent restaurants and pubs refusing entry to a person 
accompanied by a guide dog?” 
 
 
Answer 
 
There is no legislation in Jersey to prevent restaurants and pubs refusing entry to a person accompanied 
by a guide dog 
 


